
The month of May is upon us, and as always, great things are 

happening at O’Gorman Intermediate Catholic School.   We 

are planning a great night of food and fun on May 9.  The 

spaghetti supper and activity night will take place between 

5:00 and 7:00 p.m.   Please feel free to eat or play at anytime 

between these hours. 

If there is anyone you know who may have missed our parent 

orientation night last month that may be interested in attend-

ing our school please feel free let them know that they can 

stop in at anytime.  We are looking forward to welcoming our 

new students in grade 7 but, we are certainly sad to see our 

grade 8’s moving on to bigger and better things at OHS. 

With June right around the corner, there are various field trips 

and activities planned including the much anticipated Toronto 

Trip.  Please ensure that all consent forms are returned in 

time and that your child comes prepared with everything 

needed for the event. 

As the warm weather falls upon us, students tend to change 

the type of clothing they wear.  Having said that, please en-

sure that your son or daughter dresses appropriately at all 

times.   Flip flops are not permitted at school because of 

safety concerns in the family study and shop classes.   Tops 

must be at least 6 cm wide at the shoulder and must not be 

revealing in any way.   Thank you for your understanding and 

cooperation in this manner. 

May 2012 

THE LITTLE SCHOOL WITH A BRIGHT FUTURE  

This year the theme for Catholic Education Week is “Walking in 

the Light of Christ”.  We will be celebrating the many aspects of 

Catholic Education this week in our classes and in the school.  

Students will have the opportunity to experience a variety of 

activities that will enhance their understanding and make them 

aware of how fortunate they are to have access to Catholic Edu-

cation in Ontario.  A prayer service is planned for Monday, May 

7 at 9:00 in our gym.  Everyone is welcome to join us as we cele-

brate Catholic Education.  

C a t ho l i c  Ed u c a t io n  W ee k  

O’Gorman Intermediate  

Catholic School 

Reminders 

 Spaghetti Supper, May 9 

 Volleyball Tournament 
on May 10 at THVS 

 Mass on May 15 at 1:30 

 Grade 8 Graduation on 
June 26 at  6:30 p.m. 

 Toronto Trip, June 18 
to 22nd.  

Congratulations to all Science Fair Winners 

Spring is in the Air 

Pepperette Sales 

What can I say, another 

great fundraising venture! 

As you know all proceeds 

from this event go directly 

to student accounts and 

ultimately help pay for 

their Toronto trip in grade 

8.  Many students did 

extremely well and have 

reduced the cost of their 

trip significantly.   Con-

gratulations to everyone 

for doing a great job with 

fundraising once again! 

Regional Science Fair 

Congratulations to all the students who participated in this 

year’s regional science fair.  It was our best year ever with many 

students coming away with awards and bursaries.   Special 

congratulations go our to the following students for their ac-

complishments and thank you Mr. Kleinhuis and Mr. Schultz for 

your continued dedication and commitment to our science 

programs. 

Nathan Doyle -  Electrical Award  

Nicholas Ducharme & Jonathan Verbeek  - Peer Choice Award 

Mathew Girard  -  Forestry Award  Go Knights !! 



 

Looking forward to seeing all of you at one of up coming events in May or June! 

 


